We Want to Hear From You! . ' & '

FCLWD is constantly striving to enhance our service and increase your satisfaction — so we're
looking to you for feedback!

The best way to provide feedback is to call our main hotline at (970) 226-3104. Our staff is available
Monday to Friday between 8 am and 4:30 pm to listen to your concerns, field your questions, and provide
general information about the District and our services. And we love getting to chat one-on-one with you!

You can also get in touch anytime by filling out the contact form at www.fclwd.com/support/contact. Be sure
to include your name, email, phone number, and concerns, and we'll get back to you as soon as possible.

If you'd like to learn more about official District business, attend one of our board meetings. Board meetings
are open to the public and always include a time for public comment. They're held monthly, and the
schedule can be found at www.fclwd.com/water/board-of-directors/board-meeting-calendar.

EfE] Finally, you can also provide valuable feedback by responding to a quick survey.
Simply fill it out online to help us better serve you and the rest of our customers.




